
July 2023 Sponsorship Report 

On June 27, 2023, part of the Sponsorship team met with the group organizing the September 
30th Gathering at Mount Pisgah UMC to discuss a sponsorship speaker and other matters 
pertaining to the gathering. Josh Carr will be speaking on sponsorship.


A few questions about sponsorship from community members were answered by the chair.


Conceptual steps were made towards developing a web based sponsorship form that will 
guide sponsors through the process and allow board members to check on the status of a 
sponsors progress in completing their obligations. 


 


